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  July 9, 2007 

 
 
WYATT R. HUME 
PROVOST AND EXECUTIVE VICE PRESIDENT-ACADEMIC & HEALTH AFFAIRS 
 
Re: Policy for Addressing Religious Holiday Conflicts with Residence Hall “Move-In” 

Days  
 
 
Dear Rory, 
 

At its June 27, 2007, meeting, the Academic Council considered the new university 
policy that was created to avoid scheduling conflicts between major religious holidays and 
campus residence-hall move-in days.  The Council fully supports your plan to establish a joint 
administrative/Senate committee that will undertake to develop and complete the policy 
guidelines by June 1, 2008.   

 
I will, on behalf of the Council, be happy to forward names of faculty members who 

would be well-suited to such a task.  Please let me know any further particulars regarding the 
committee and its membership, and how you wish to proceed in coordinating this effort with 
the Senate office.  
 
 
      Sincerely, 

       
      John B. Oakley, Chair 
      Academic Council 
 
Copy:  Academic Council 
  María Bertero-Barceló, Senate Director  
 
JO/BGF 
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